
Output of the event  

The Go Green Week has directly empowered over 300 students through several activities that have 
been running in their halls of residence for the 5 days and indirectly about 3650 people on our social 
media platforms. The 300 students have been motivated to come up with, and own practical 
resolutions to ensure a greener Makerere.  

Way Forward 

We are going to collaborate with different students’ associations, university colleges and university 
departments to create, improve and deliver different sustainability actions/ climate change actions. 
We will also reach out to different national& International partners to collaborate in order to 
support this wonderful initiative. We will continue to work with sustainability –Lab at Bangor 
University and the Bangor Students Union to share lessons and implement joints actions. 

Some of activities we hope to engage in include working with estates department and college of 
natural sciences/university botanical garden to develop the biodiversity Action Plan for the 
University. We intend to work with the students and the university to implement the waste 
management and energy efficiency practices in halls of residences and throughout the university.  

Students being major stakeholders of this university and representatives of almost every part of this 
country, will be involved in the planning, design and implementation of the green actions in the 
university. Many of their ideas about what they would like to see have been shared through this 
event, and these are going to form a basis of climate change actions we hope to implement.  

The journey is long and not easy but we are very grateful to Makerere University and our partners 
for all the support they have given to ensure the success of this event. 

Great thanks to the students for their participation, and special thank you to the students 
Sustainability Action Group, the team leader Emmanuel Ahumuza , the Sustainability Program-
Student Coordinator JessyMusaazi and all the students that have worked hard to make this a 
success.  

Thank you to all our partners, - Bangor University, the sustainability Lab –a Bangor university 
department responsible for sustainability, the Bangor University Students Union and Hub Cymru 
Africa which is a welsh government funded organisation supporting development projects between 
welsh government organisations and African organisation.  


